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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 

From: Bill Leonard, CCC representative 
 
Subject: Fuller forms of name: Revision of RDA 9.19.1.4 Optional addition  
 
CCC has reviewed 6JSC/BL/5 and does not agree with the proposed changes.   
The element recorded in 9.5 should be used intact, or not used, as an addition to the authorized access 
point.  This stance is consistent with machine-generation of access points.  
 
CCC also notes that the change proposed in option 2 does not add clarification and produces the same 
result as the current instruction. 
 
 
 


